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UPDATE ON CEMENT MILL COMMISSIONING AT PACIFIC CEMENT PTE LIMITED 

Fijian Holdings Limited (FHL) hereby issue an update on behalf of its subsidiary, Pacific 

Cement Pte Limited (PCL), following the earlier market announcement issued on 21 March 

2025 regarding the temporary suspension of cement production due to a critical mill 

breakdown. 

The damaged mill component has been installed, and commissioning has commenced; 

however, we are currently experiencing delays due to technical issues. 

PCL’s Engineering team, along with specialist contractors, are currently working to rectify 

these issues. 

We wish to assure our stakeholders that we are making every effort to resolve these issues as 

quickly and safely as possible. Regular updates will be provided as the 

commissioning progresses. 

We thank our valued customers and partners for their continued support and understanding 

during this period.  

 _______________________________ END_________________________ 

 Director   Director / Company Secretary 

For further information, please contact Ms. Mereoni Matavou on 3305017 or 

email Mereoni.Matavou@fijianholdings.com.fj  
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